
 

 

17 October 2019 

 

Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney, NSW 2001 
 
Attention: Ania Dorocińska 

Dear Ania, 

RE: SSD9394 BAIADA INTEGRATED POULTRY PROCESSING FACILITY - REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME TO 

RESPOND TO SUBMISSIONS 

I am writing on behalf of the Applicant to request a extension to the time allowed to respond to the submissions, 
which currently ends on 30 October 2019. 

The Applicant is currently working with their waste water consultants and the Tamworth Regional Council to 
finalise an appropriate treatment strategy for the proposed development.  It is necessary that this resovled to 
the satisfaction of all parties prior to finalising the Applicant’s response to submissions. 

Due to the importance of this strategy, the Applicant requests the Department of Planning, Industry & 
Environment grant an extension of 3 months (31 January 2020), as per clause 54 (6b) of the Environmental 
Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000, to enable sufficient time for all parties to finalise an agreement and a 
comprehensive response to all submission items be prepared.   

We appreciate your consideration of this request and look forward to hearing your response in due course.  If 
you have any questions or need anything further, please contact me on (07) 3220 0288 to discuss.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David Ireland 

Director – Planning 

PSA Consulting (Australia) Pty Ltd 

 


